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Application No:  Consultees Name:  Received: Comment: Response:
2022/4)138P Vincent Wong and  06:04/2022 14:16:20  OBJ The proposed new development appears to include a balcony/patio in the southwest facing aspect and will
Jennifer Lo overlook our property, particularly the back garden and potentially into our living/kitchen area. This will be an

unacceptable | - d uist enjoyment of our house

The construction of an additional floor will alse reduce the amount of natural light flowing into our property,
particularly the back garden which we use regularly.
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